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Abdul Qodir Zaelani < abdulqodirzaelani@radenintan.ac.id> 
 

May 21, 2022, 
18:32 PM 

 

 

 To: Neuroquantology < editor@neuquantology.com > 

 
 

 
Dear Editor, 
 
It is to confirm you that I am interested in publishing my article on “The Company’s 
Contribution to Overcome the Economic Crisis Due to Covid-19 Pandemic in Indonesia 
through Corporate Social Responsibility Policy”. I hope it is considerable to published at 
the journal of Neuroquantology in a regular issue.  
 
Yours Sincerely, 
 
AQZ 
 
 
 

 
 

Neuroquantology < editor@neuquantology.com > 
 

May 22, 2022, 
4:37 PM 

 

 

 To: Abdul Qodir Zaelani < abdulqodirzaelani@radenintan.ac.id> 

 
 

Dear Author, 
 
Your Article Title: “The Company’s Contribution to Overcome the Economic Crisis Due 
to Covid-19 Pandemic in Indonesia through Corporate Social Responsibility Policy” has 
been successfully submitted to the journal of Neuroquantology. This is to inform you 
that Reviewers have now reviewing your article. We will send you the advices from 
them to you soon. You have to revise your manuscript in accordance with the guidance, 
reviewers' comments and author guidelines. 
 
Kind Regards, 
 
Editor 
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Neuroquantology < editor@neuquantology.com > 
 

June 02, 2022, 
18:23 PM 

 

 

 To: Abdul Qodir Zaelani < abdulqodirzaelani@radenintan.ac.id> 

 
 

Dear Author, 
 
It is to send you a lot of comments from the Reviewers: 
 
1. The title is very interesting and appropriate to be published at the journal of 

Neuoquantology; 
2. The article can be accepted with minor correction; 
3. Table of content is in need of revising in accordance with the template journal and 

author guidelines; 
4. Revised edition must be sent by email to: editor@neuquantology.com 
 
Thank You, 
 
Editor 
 
 

 

 
 
 

 
 

Abdul Qodir Zaelani < abdulqodirzaelani@radenintan.ac.id> 
 

June 15, 2022, 
09:17 PM 

 

 

 To: Neuroquantology < editor@neuquantology.com > 

 
 

 
Dear Editor, 
 
It is to confirm you that I have just revised and sent my article on “The Company’s 
Contribution to Overcome the Economic Crisis Due to Covid-19 Pandemic in Indonesia 
through Corporate Social Responsibility Policy”. Please corrected it.  
 
Yours Sincerely, 
 
AQZ 
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Abdul Qodir Zaelani < abdulqodirzaelani@radenintan.ac.id> 
 

June 23, 2022, 
21:11 AM 

 

 

 To: Neuroquantology < editor@neuquantology.com > 

 
 

 
Dear Editor, 
 
I am very glad received an email from you. Thank you very much for the Acceptance 
Letter. I hope you can also inform me about the link of my article publication. 
 
Yours Sincerely, 
 
AQZ 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 

Neuroquantology < editor@neuquantology.com > 
 

July 18, 2022, 
18:02 PM 

 

 

 To: Abdul Qodir Zaelani < abdulqodirzaelani@radenintan.ac.id> 

 
 

Dear Author, 
 
We are happy to inform you that your paper has been published. Please check this link: 
https://neuroquantology.com/article.php?id=4308 
 
 
Best Regards, 
 
Editor 
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